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Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira T A2
From: License

Sent: Friday, July 8, 2022 2:47 PM

To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

Cc: Byrd, Yashica; Martin, Faviola

Subject: FW: Casablanca - Brady Street

Can you add to the ebook and share the link?

From: Anchor, Matthew <Matthew.Anchor@harley-davidson.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 5:46 PM

To: License <LICENSE@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Casablanca - Brady Street

“ You don't often get email from matthew.anchor(@harley-davidson.com. Learn why this is important

Dear license board (or other),-

| am writing after conversing with my Alderman’s (3") office. My name is Matthew Anchor and | am a property owner
on Brady Street. | would like to register a formal complaint against the Casablanca business at 728 east Brady. | own
two houses within 250 feet of the property and have dealt with the increasing problems associated with the business
and it's clientele. On the average of 3-4 times a week there are major disruptions at night. | have had one tenant
request an emergency move out and am losing another this month. Both citing feeling unsafe from specifically the
clientele from Casablanca. The obvious culmination in the recent shooting is the final straw. This business is attracting
the opposite type of clientele and publicity for the business association and the residents.

Please let me know what | can do to speak up or voice the residents feelings on this matter. Feel free to
contact me at the phone number below or to this email. Thanks and regards,

Matt Anchor
414-915-4974
804 and 808 East Brady Street

This communication (including any attachments) is for the use of the intended recipient(s) only and may contain
information that is confidential, privileged or otherwise legally protected. Any unauthorized use or
dissemination of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please
immediately notify the sender by return e-mail message and delete all copies of the original communication.
Thank you for your cooperation. -



